
From: Court Personal
To: Board of Public Works
Subject: Support for Trees
Date: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 12:58:49 PM

[You don't often get email from lindlcourtneyb@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello! I’m writing to support the trees and am asking you to pass 89254

Support the trees and don’t let those developers ruin this wonderful piece of legislation!

Thank you,
Courtney Lindl
1012 Jenifer Street

Sent from my iPhone
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Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: C D
To: Board of Public Works; All Alders
Subject: Save trees! Legis# 89254
Date: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 12:58:50 PM

You don't often get email from kashkakat@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello Board members,

Please vote in favor of updating tree protections for our city.  Theres been too many instances
of developers promising to save prominent trees, only to find later that they're taken down -
this simply puts some teeth into what they should already be doing. 

Particularly in central city /isthmus area where insufficient canopy has created heat island
effect,  we just cant afford to lose any more trees.  What remains are still cooling many of our
homes by their shade and providing beauty to otherwise stark concrete landscape.  

I understand developers are fighting this - however its not anything that precludes them still
building and profiting in our community.  Its not unreasonable that we as a city try to hold
onto what's made this such a desireable place for people to live.  

Thank you
Cathy Debevec / 1885 E Main St.,  Madison, WI 
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From: Mable Jackson
To: Board of Public Works
Subject: Support the TREES
Date: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 12:58:52 PM

[You don't often get email from mayjay481@icloud.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I definitely understand. We planted six trees ourselves, their fruit trees. We have 6 in our front yard and had to ask
MG&E to please not damage or walk-through our yard due to the trees that’s only been planted for last than a year.
So yes, I’ll fully support and truly understand cause I am really overprotective about my  mines. Contractors lack the
ability of care if it’s not theirs that’s how I look at it and we need to do more about it.  Fact is that all trees no matter
what kind they should be protected at all costs, they are essential to us they not only provide oxygen but also fruit
for the neighbors, family, and future to come and they also cost and is not cheap and once they are damage we have
to rebuild and re-plug and re-dig and rebury that’s also a lot of work. So yes I am all in and agree that we should
protect our trees.
Sent from my iPhone
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